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27/02/2020  15:38:112020/0687/P OBJ Richard Simpson 

for Primrose Hill 

CAAC

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

17 February 2020

17 Edis Street NW1 8LE 2020/0687/P

We note, in the light of the applicant¿s agent¿s letter, that we advised on application 2016/7041/P (to which 

they refer) ¿If the application were revised, including reducing the height of the side wall, and setting the infill 

addition within the footprint of the existing rear addition, any consent should be subject to ensuring effective 

measures against light pollution from any glass roof.¿

The agent refers to overlooking, but this was not the issue for the CAAC when we advised in 2017, and it is 

not the issue for us now. We are concerned with the problem of light pollution in the specially narrow space 

between the houses in Edis Street and Princess Road.

We advise that the Council was right to require measures against light pollution in 2017, and circumstances do 

not justify a change now. Effective measures against light pollution in this location as required by the condition 

are justified and reasonable.

 

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair
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